PO BOX 616
RUMFORD, ME 04276

Greeting from the Chisholm Ski Club,

One week from today, we will be hosting the Class A Nordic MPA Championships and
we are very much looking forward to it. Looking ahead, we are in for another warm spell
but we are in good shape and are expecting great racing. Snow has been made in the
Stadium and the trails have good coverage.

The MPA has posted the schedule and our course will be set up for training by
Wednesday. Tickets can be purchased at the ticket window in the base lodge.

If you have not reserved your wax room, do so as soon as you can before they sell out. As
for tailgating, we love seeing the spirit it brings. Remember, no tailgating is allowed in
the base lodge or on either side of it. For those of you in the lodge, this is vacation week
and should be very busy. We ask that you store all your gear in the cubbies. The staff will
move any un attended gear from the floor or tables and place them in available cubbies.
Please help us in making this a great experience by sharing this information with your
athletes and parents.

Coaches, results will be posted in three locations right after each event. You can find
them in the old base lodge main floor bulletin board, north end of the Race Headquarters
and the south end of the Nordic timing building next to the monitor.

Pursuit start race has new rules this year and information should be out to you soon and it
will be discussed again at the coaches meeting before the race. Make sure you are
comfortable with them and more importantly, make sure your athletes are comfortable
with the new format.

Best of luck to all of you and see you in a week.

Regards

Roger Arsenault
Race Chairman



